
Half Day Tour

Immerse yourself in the vibrant
heart of Zimbabwe where you will
connect with local communities,
experience cultural traditions
discover inspiring initiatives, and
help to shape a brighter future. Zion City Foundation

Join us!

zioncityfdn.org

Embark on a travel experience like no
other with all proceeds to Zion City
Foundation in the heart of Victoria
Falls. Connect deeply with local
communities, witness impactful
initiatives such as:

Girls time Club
Trailblazers Boys Club
Ithuba Lami Girls Club

This isn’t just a tour, it’s a
partnership for creating a better
future. Customise your adventure to
align with your passions, we will
ensure every moment is purposeful
and inspiring.

Join us on this transformative
journey and leave a legacy of
positive impact. 

8:00am Pick up from accomodation 
Welcome briefing
Safe space Tour

Knitting project
Sewing corner 
Culture corner
Plastic recycling project
Beading project 

Thank you and farewell departure
12:00pm arrival in accommodation

Afri-moments tours

Half Day Tour 50 USD

CONTACT
US

Phone/ Whatsapp

+263 717809571
+263 784239554

E-mail
info@afrimomentsadventures.com

afrimomentsadventures.com
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